
Hiatus Coming

Written by Nick Sanders
Wednesday, 17 July 2013 00:00

  

Don’t  panic but we’re not going to be posting many blog articles on this  website for a while.

  

Why?

  

Well,  relocation, for one reason.

  

Apogee  Consulting, Inc. is moving its physical location from Orange County,  CA to North
Dallas, Texas.

  

Moving  takes some effort and thus, we will have little time for article  writing over the next few
weeks.

  

So  please do not give up on us! We’ll be back in August with more  articles.

  

In  the meantime, Nick Sanders, Principal Consultant, will be co-Chair at  the upcoming DCAA
Audit & Compliance Bootcamp  in San Diego, CA.

  

Come  to San Diego in late July!

  

Introduce  yourself to Nick: he’ll buy you a drink, we promise.

  

We’ll  be back as soon as we can ….
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http://americanconference.com/DCAABootCamp

